Thank you

Pippa was born in 2013 with Down’s
syndrome and has been visiting the
hospice since she was five.

“When we visit the hospice we know we are

somewhere safe and that itis enjoyable for

Pippa. My husband and | love that we can
all spend time together without having to
leave Pippa completely. At home Pippa’s
brother Elliot plays a big role as a young
carer. S0, when we come to the hospice he
can relax and be an older brother, and a

child himself. »
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